

SNOWCAP NEWS MAY 2021

Reliable Help in Uncertain Times

This past year has presented challenges that we could not have imagined. With your help, SnowCap has not only remained open to serve, we are able to offer extra visits to those who need it.

"I cannot tell you how much SnowCap means to our family!" Emily, recent client.

Several months ago, Emily came in need of food for her family. Her family budget was tight and a friend told her about SnowCap. "Everyone was so nice and there were many extra items that made our day. Diapers, masks, shampoo and toilet paper were all things that we really needed. I can't wait to volunteer once we are back on our feet."

What about clothing?

One item that we could not help Emily with was clothing. She shared how her kids have outgrown their clothes and that there just isn't extra money right now to buy them. This need is echoed by hundreds of our clients and we are thrilled to say that the wait is nearly over! Our friends at Harsch Investment Properties, LLC, are gifting SnowCap the use of a large retail space at Gresham Station to distribute clothing for the next several months! This is a HUGE relief for families, and we are beyond grateful for this opportunity.

SnowCap needs your help!

Your support makes SnowCap's work to feed and clothe low-income families possible. Your support is needed to continue meeting the basic needs of people in need. On the other side of this page, I have included a list of current needs and ways you can help. Thank you for being part of what makes SnowCap a caring source of help.

Be safe and stay well,

Kisten Wogeman

Kirsten Wageman Executive Director



Thank you for being there in our time of need. You gave us hope when we didn't have much left.

SnowCap Client, Astrid

HARSCH INVESTMENT PROPERTIES

A HUGE thank you to our caring friends at Harsch Investment Properties for donating temporary space for SnowCap to safely offer clothing to those who need it in the coming months. This generous gift means the world!







SnowCap at a Glance

Please let your friends and family know how they can help!

Most Needed Items

Canned Vegetables & FruitsPeanut butterCanned tuna
Can openersPlastic, paper & reusable grocery bagsDeodorant
☐ Shampoo ☐ Toothpaste / toothbrushes ☐ Cloth masks
Children's picture books & activity/coloring books
☐ Chapter books for school-aged children
☐ Gently used clothing for all ages
Gently used shoes, labeled with size on the toe with tape (this helps so much!)
☐ Cans & bottles with deposits
Our donation drive thru is onen

For a listing of the recent memorials and honors made, please visit our website www.snowcap.org.

Monday-Friday between 9am-3pm

at 17788 SE Pine St.

Dates to Remember

Summerplace Shred Day

- June 5th / 9am-noon at 2020 NE 150th Ave, Portland. Bring your shred items and a suggested donation amount (\$5 or 5 cans of food) for SnowCap!

Annual Sam Wolsborn Memorial Golf Tournament

- September 17, 2021 at Gresham Golf Course

Ways to Help SnowCap this Spring

- Plant an extra row (or two!) in your garden and donate part of your harvest.
- Host a food drive with your business, service club or church! This is a time when food donations are low.
- Collect returnable bottles and cans for SnowCap.
- Donate your gently used clothing and encourage others to do the same.
- Make a one time or monthly recurring gift online at www.snowcap.org or with the envelope included in this newsletter.
- Consider including SnowCap in your estate plan.

Want to be the first to know about events, urgent needs and opportunities at SnowCap?



Opt-in to receive occasional text messages by scanning this QR code with your cell phone camera to open the link or visit www.snowcap.org and click the Text Message Opt-in button.

You can unsubscribe any time. Visit link for details.

SnowCap

PO Box 160, Fairview, OR 97024

Phone: 503.674.8785
Web: www.SnowCap.org
Email: info@snowcap.org

For donations deliver to 17788 SE Pine St Monday thru Friday from 9 am to 3 pm